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CCTA Feasibility Study Update for Expanded Ferry Service in Contra Costa County - Hercules
Location
RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the City Council receive a status update from Contra Costa County
Transportation Authority (CCTA) Executive Director Tim Haile on the draft Ferry Feasibility Study for
the Hercules location and discuss the information provided.
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